
 

February 11, 2025 

 

The Town of Orangetown Town Board 
Greenbush Road 
Orangeburg, NY 10962 
 
 
Attn: Rob Magrino, Esq, 
 
Re:  Western Highway Zone Change—Hegarty Homes LLC and Hudson Valley Nursery 
 
 
Dear Rob: 
 
In connection with the above zone change, we have revised the EAF submitted to address 
the revisions to the plan with the dedication of the northerly portion to the Town and 
reduction to 13 lots.   
 
Attached is a copy of the revised EAF for your review. I have highlighted the changes for 
ease of reference.  
 
Should you have any questions, please give this office a call. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jay A. Greenwell, PLS 
 
 
cc:  Donald Brenner, PE LLB 
 Edmund Lane 
  

Jay A. Greenwell, PLS, LLC 
Land Surveying and Land Planning 

34 Wayne Ave.   
Suffern, NY 10901 
(845) 357-0830 
email: greenwellpls@aol.com 
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